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	The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights has the honour to refer to General Assembly resolution A/RES/69/160 of 18 December 2014 entitled “Combating glorification of Nazism, neo-Nazism and other practices that contribute to fuelling contemporary forms of racism, racial discrimination, xenophobia and related intolerance” (text attached). 

In paragraph 41 of the resolution, the General Assembly recalled the request of the Commission on Human Rights, in its resolution 2005/5, that the Special Rapporteur continue to reflect on this issue, make relevant recommendations in his future reports and seek and take into account in this regard the views of Governments and non-governmental organizations.

In paragraph 43 of the resolution, the General Assembly requested the Special Rapporteur to prepare, for submission to the General Assembly at its seventieth session and to the Human Rights Council at its twenty-ninth session, reports on the implementation of the present resolution based on the views collected in accordance with the request of the Commission on Human Rights, as recalled by the Assembly in paragraph 41 above.

The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights would appreciate receiving any information your Excellency’s Government might wish to submit pertaining to the implementation of this resolution, by 30 April 2015. This information may be sent to the Special Rapporteur on contemporary forms of racism, racial discrimination, xenophobia and related intolerance, c/o Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights, United Nations Office at Geneva, CH-1211, Geneva 10 (Fax: 022 917 90 06; e-mail: racism@ohchr.org).
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